
An Important Message from 

The Texas Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC)  

 
Temporary Non-preferred Drug Status to Start Sept. 1, 2025 

 

On Sept. 1, 2025, VDP will begin identifying some drugs with temporary non-preferred 
status. These are new-to-market drugs available on the Medicaid formulary but that have 
not yet been reviewed by the Texas Drug Utilization Review Board for a preferred drug list 
status, either preferred or non-preferred. Refer to the Vendor Drug Program website for 
more information. 

 
Questions?  
For questions, please contact UnitedHealthcare Customer Service at 888-887-9003,  
8 a.m.–6 p.m. CT, Monday–Friday.  

https://www.txvendordrug.com/about/news/2025/temporary-non-preferred-drug-status-start-sept-1-2025
https://www.txvendordrug.com/about/news

